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Re: REQUEST FOR GEOHAZARD CERTIFICATION

1 message

Don Pedro High School <donpedrohighschool18@gmail.com>
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day! Please see attached files. Thank you so much.

On Mon, Mar 22, 2021 at 3:14 PM Don Pedro High School <donpedrohighschool18@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you for your assistance.

On Mon, Mar 22, 2021 at 3:13 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Please be informed that your concern has been forwarded to the Mines and Geosciences Bureau, MIMAROPA Region.
You may follow-up the status of your concern thru phone at (02) 8536-0215 or email at regiondb@mgb.gov.ph.

Thank you.

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION
P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468

A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

On Mon, Mar 22, 2021 at 1:31 PM Don Pedro High School <donpedrohighschool18@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day!

i

We'd like to follow up the status of our request dated March 12, 2021. Thank you very much!

On Fri, Mar 12, 2021 at 9:23 PM Don Pedro High School <donpedrohighschool18@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you for your response.

On Fri, Mar 12, 2021 at 1:43 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Mam/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Printed and received by the ORED staff. Thank you.

MilnerMMacarandang
PMD/RICTU Staff

On Fri, Mar 12, 2021 at 10:12 AM Don Pedro High School <donpedrohighschool18@gmail.com> wrote:
Sir/Madam:

Please see attached files. Thank you.

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION
P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468

A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION

P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468

A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/

E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

¢

2 attachments

-B FOR DIR. FERRER.pdf
1019K

'B LOCATION MAP.pdf

Mon, May 24, 2021 at 7:56 PM



